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Year 6 Athletics 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 children will be taking part in an Athletics competition against other schools in the Dacorum 
area on the morning of Tuesday 4th February 2025.  This event will be held at Longdean school 
school and is organized by the Dacorum School sports Network.  Children will be picked up from 
school by coach at 9.15am and return to school by 12.15pm.  

Please ensure your child wears their PE kit to school, they can stay in PE kit for the rest of the 
day.  Please ensure they have a coat, a water bottle and a light snack.   
 

We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of the transport for this event.  

We hope this will be a fun event giving the children another opportunity to improve their fitness.  
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sam Giandoni 
Office Manager 

 

Thursday 30th January 2025 
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